Dawson First Peoples Initiative 2015 Report

Last spring the Truth and Reconciliation Commission released its Calls to Action
http://www.trc.ca/websites/trcinstitution/File/2015/Findings/Calls_to_Action_English2.pdf, and
our new federal government recently affirmed its commitment to meeting all the TRC
recommendations and investing in First Peoples education. We are very pleased to now share
the ways Dawson itself has committed to its First Peoples Initiative, including our Academic
Dean’s signing of the Colleges and Institutes Canada Indigenous Education Protocol
http://www.collegesinstitutes.ca/policyfocus/indigenous-



http://www.trc.ca/websites/trcinstitution/File/2015/Findings/Calls_to_Action_English2.pdf
http://www.collegesinstitutes.ca/policyfocus/indigenous-learners/protocol/

Faculty Development

At Ped Day 2015, faculty and staff were introduced to Indigenous issues in education by Dr.
Lindsay Morcom from Queen’s University, inspiring many faculty and staff with strategies for
decolonizing the college and creating cultural safety in the classroom.

Another workshop on using Indigenous pedagogy and knowledge in all disciplines and
programs is being planned for January—the tentative date is Friday, January 15, so teachers,
keep your calendars and your course outlines open!

A land-based traditions workshop is being planned for the spring.

Curricular Resources

We will soon have a special collection of First Peoples resources in the library, and in early
January faculty can check out SharePoint for curricular and disciplinary resources. We're
working on developing a living library as well, so you will know who to invite to your classroom
or event to speak on Indigenous subjects. We don’t yet have funding to offer honoraria for this,
but we’re working on it!

And don’t forget that we now have a talking stick available to borrow from the library!

First Peoples Course List

We have a growing list of course offerings presenting Indigenous content and perspectives.
Faculty who have plans to Indigenize their courses should let the curriculum committee know—
we’re currently updating the list for winter registration.

Indigenous Journeys Program



